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This testomony is in support of lowering or limiting the amount that can be charged 

for insurance in the state of Oregon. Having to pay exorbinate rates just to be able to 

drive in Oregon is a crime in my opinion, especially when the state requires a person 

to carry insurance just for the privilage of driving. 


